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As a former resident of Maine for over two decades, like millions, I have a deep and 
personal connection for the great state of Maine. Now as a PFA, I still love to visit 
with my family and explore the trails and back roads of Maine. The chance to ride the
Casco Bay Trail right from the start is a dream you can help make a reality!  I 
strongly encourage the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor as a bike and 
pedestrian trail as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory Council. Thank You!


